
I am writing to you on behalf of EPA and DOE’s ENERGY STAR program. 
Dear Power Supply Manufacturer or Other Industry Stakeholder: 
Per EPA’s memo dated March 22, 2004, attached is the electronic version of the 
single voltage external ac-dc power supplies test report. Manufacturers who would 
like to test and submit data for EPA’s consideration in developing the ENERGY 
STAR specification for external power supplies are asked to use the attached 
Microsoft Access data input form when collecting data. Here are some tips on using 
the form: 

•	 Laboratory and contact information is provided as an example; click on “New” at 
the bottom of the page to enter your specific testing information. 

•	 Once you have completed each step, click on “Stop” at the bottom of the page to 
return to the main menu. 

•	 After clicking on the last step “View Test Report”, a default printer message will 
appear - click on “Yes” to print to your specific default printer. 

If you have any questions while using the input form, please contact Travis Reeder, 
Ecos Consulting, at treeder@ecosconsulting.com 
<<mailto:treeder@ecosconsulting.com>>. 
EPA also encourages you to comment on the Preliminary Draft 1 Eligibility Criteria for 
single voltage external ac-dc power supplies. Please submit all comments and test 
reports to Brooke Taylor, ICF Consulting, at btaylor@icfconsulting.com 
<<mailto:btaylor@icfconsulting.com>> by April 15, 2004. 
Thank you. 

This email has been sent by ICF Consulting on behalf of ENERGY STAR. ICF Consulting provides consulting services in 
a broad range of areas including global environmental issues. ICF Consulting does not determine or interpret EPA policy. 


